
 
 

 
 

STUDY ABROAD PROGRAMS AND FINANCIAL AID 
 

Students enrolled in Taylor University's established study abroad programs will receive financial aid as 
though they were on campus.  Students may receive institutional financial aid for their first study abroad 
program.  Federal financial aid is available for additional study abroad programs.  No financial aid (federal 
or institutional) will be awarded to students attending study abroad programs not offered through Taylor 

University. 
  
 


